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• The Sikh Temple, Gurdwara has had 
difficulties meeting State drinking water 
standards at its Tierra Buena/True Road 
properties. 

• The Sikh Temple, Gurdwara has constructed 
a new waterline extension of the City’s water 
system in True Road in order to switch from 
its groundwater wells to City water.

Background
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Location Map
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• Since the The Sikh Temple, Gurdwara is located 
outside of the City limits, an Extraterritorial Water 
Service Agreement must be approved by Council. 

• If adjacent properties would like to connect to the 
waterline extension paid for by The Sikh Temple, 
Gurdwara, the Reimbursement Agreement will 
allow the City to collect those properties’ fair share 
of the waterline extension costs and disburse 
those funds to The Sikh Temple, Gurdwara.

Analysis
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• Adopt a Resolution authorizing the City Manager to execute 
an Extraterritorial Water Service Agreement with the property 
owner of 2468 Tierra Buena Road and 2620 True Road for 
connection to City water service following approval as to legal 
form by the City Attorney, subject to material terms.

• Adopt a Resolution approving the execution of the True Road 
Reimbursement Agreement with The Sikh Temple, Gurdwara
for the installation of a water line in True Road (between 
Hooper Road and Tierra Buena Road).

Recommendations 
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